
ARTEE's Efforts for Tribal Allowance 

On the issue of Tribal Allowance, on ARTEE’s persuasion, DG(AIR) issued two 

letters to stations to send proposal for Tribal Allowance. One letter was sent on 

05.12.16 and now on 06.07.17 a reminder is issued. All Unit Secretaries are 

requested to pursue the issue to send the proposal to Sh. T.Ranjeet Singh, 

DDA(Welfare) if your station is fulfilling the criteria for this Allowance. 

Click here for DG(AIR) Letter dated 05.12.2017 

Click here for DG(AIR) Reminder Letter dated 06.07.2017 

Central Office. 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/Tribal_Allowance_051216.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/Tribal_Allowance_060717.pdf

